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on tailored support for particularly vulnerable groups. 

− Whole-of-Displacement-Approach: The Afghan case showed that IDPs cannot be 

addressed in isolation from other types of displacement. On the contrary, a continuum 

exists between refugees, returnees and IDPs (e.g. occurrence of so-called óreturnee IDPsô). 

We hope for that this refugee-returnee-IDP-nexus can be further substantiated and that 

important implications for broader migration governance will be communicated 

accordingly. 

− Humanitarian-Development-Nexus: Improved coordination and cooperation between 

governmental, humanitarian, development and peace actors will be central to preventing, 

responding to, and solving internal displacement crises. In this regard, the I.R. of 

Afghanistan notices the need to innovatively advance action on the issues of disaster risk 

management and resilience; urbanization, and land allocation; as well as adequate 

documentation for IDPs. These issue fields constitute the necessary pre-requisites for 

subsequent, long-term development action. 

− Whole-of Community-Approach: Honoring the concept of whole-of-community 

engagement on displacement, close attention should, furthermore, be awarded to effective 

and innovative ways to meaningfully integrate IDPs into peace processes and 

humanitarian-developmental response design. 
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3. Relevance of humanitarian, development, peace, climate change, and disaster 

reduction action 

 

The intertwined nature of the drivers of displacement renders integrated responses of the 

abovementioned action fields indispensable to achieving actual relief for IDPs. 

 


